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Dear Parents 
SCHOOL CLOSURE 

We have been instructed by the government to close the school until February half term. This date will be reviewed at a 
later point.  
 
Whilst this is a difficult time for parents in managing childcare we are doing everything we can to provide work and 
learning opportunities for pupils. Below are details about home learning. 
 
Learning at home – A pack of work is available for all children. Teachers will update their class pages on the school 
website so children will be able to see any new work being set for them each day. They will tell the children which work 
from the pack to complete and children will be able to talk to their teacher on the class blog on Purple Mash. Children 
should only complete the work that the teacher has told them to do. Please do not allow them to do any of the other 
work in the pack.  
 

PLEASE COME TO THE SCHOOL HALL TO COLLECT WORK 
FOR YOUR CHILD TODAY BETWEEN 1.00PM AND 3.00PM. 

 

On the school website; www.stpeterscofe.org.uk 

1. Help your child to find their class page on the school website (in the tab called children on the home page)  

2. There will be a message from your child’s class teacher explaining which tasks your child should do.  
3. If your child is unsure about any of the work set they should contact their teacher on the blog on Purple Mash. 
4. There are links on the school website to other learning sites that the children may use such as Times Table Rockstars, 
Mathletics, Bug Club and Purple Mash. Your child should have their logins for these.  
 
We will keep parents updated of any changes or additional details by texting you and putting information on our 
website. Please do not ring school as there will be no one to take your call.  
 
Thank you for your support with these decisions at this difficult time.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs E. J. Holliday 
 
 
 
  
 

http://www.elveden.suffolk.sch.uk/news/entry/gold-reqm-award
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